

WARNING: IF BELOW 
FREEZING TONIGHT, HOSES ARE NECESSARY
   Lazy Acres
RV Park


[bookmark: BODY]To whom it may concern,

It is mandatory from today until further notice, all sites must have a heated hose. Any RVs without a heated hose will have their water turned off. Before water is turned back on for these individuals, permission must be given through the office.
This is coming from the owner, Albert Bell
If someone’s water is turned off and they turn it back on without permission, they will be asked to vacate the park.
Frozen lines have cost us thousands of dollars, for something that is totally preventable.

This will be my final warning
If we must disconnect your water, do NOT re-hook without permission from the office. You will be asked to leave.
Sincerely,

Vina ‘Carol’ George – 865 986-3539	
Manager	
For: Albert Bell, Owner		







